
Camelot Citizens Association 
... for community, beauty, value, and safety 

 
 
February 1, 2024 
 

 
Dear Camelot Neighbor, 
 

 

The Annual Meeting of Camelot Citizens Association is scheduled for 7 PM on Tuesday, March 5, 2024, 
at the Redeemer Baptist Church (14140 S. Harrell’s Ferry Rd.)  It is open to all Association 
members (i.e., Camelot property owners) to elect Board members, deliver an update of Association 
activities, and provide a forum for questions from members. 
 

 

We hope that you will consider placing your name in nomination for Board membership this year. The 
success of the Association depends on Camelot owners’ involvement in the activities of the Board and 
its committees. The Board meets monthly (except for December, July, and August), usually for about 
an hour, to discuss business items and make decisions for the good of the neighborhood. In addition, 
members serve on committees that interest them. If you would like more information, please contact 
us at admin@camelotbr.org  
 

 

Your invoice for 2024 Association dues is shown below. The current annual assessment of 
$120 was established by a subdivision-wide election on November 15, 2016. Association dues are 
used to defray expenses such as those for grounds upkeep, printing and distribution of newsletters, 
enforcement of subdivision restrictions, and our well-regarded off-duty-police and volunteer patrols that 
contribute to the safety of the neighborhood.  

 

Please get your payment to us by March 31. Note that a $10 late fee applies for dues payments 
received after April 30. If you need to make an alternative payment arrangement, please contact us. You 
can also log onto to www.camelotbr.org to pay your dues online via PayPal. 

 
 
 
    
  Camelot Citizens Association, P.O. Box 41693 Baton Rouge, LA 70835 
 

 
 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Please detach here and return with your payment  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Camelot Citizens Association                 Invoice – 2024 Annual Dues 
 
Please make your CHECK 
payable to “Camelot Citizens 
Association” and mail it to 
P.O. Box 41693, Baton 
Rouge, LA 70835.   
 
To pay in CASH, email us at 
admin@camelotbr.org to 
arrange for payment and to be 
given a receipt.

 
Comments:                                                                                   Email:    

 

Camelot Citizens Association 

Please submit the following: 

 2024 Annual Dues: $120 

 


